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MINUTES of an adjourned regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Redlands held 
in the Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, at 9:00 A.M. on April 
21, 1998. 

 
PRESENT  William E. Cunningham, Mayor 
  Geni A. S. Banda, Mayor Pro Tem 
  Pat Gilbreath, Councilmember 
  John L. Freedman, Councilmember 
  Gary George, Councilmember 
 
CLOSED SESSION 
 
 The City Council meeting immediately recessed to a closed session pursuant to 

Government Code Section 54957 to discuss the following:   
  Public employee appointment - Title: Chief of Police 
 
CLOSED SESSION REPORT 
 
 Police Chief - At the regular meeting held on April 21, 1998, it was announced 

at 7:00 P.M. that the City Council appointed James R. (Jim) Bueermann as the 
new Police Chief to replace retiring Police Chief Lewis W. Nelson.  They also 
created a new position, Office of Deputy Chief, and appointed Cletus Hyman to 
fill the position.   

 
 

__________________________________ 
City Clerk 


